
Invitation to                                        

MonSFFA’s 2022 Christmas Luncheon 

The club invites all of its members and friends, and their 

families, to a buffet-style Christmas Luncheon on 

Saturday afternoon, December 10,                              

from 2:00PM-6:00PM 

THIS IS AN IN-PERSON, FACE-TO-FACE GATHERING TO 

CELEBRATE THE FESTIVE SEASON! 

Sandwiches, snacks, and soft drinks will be provided by MonSFFA. 

We will also hold our traditional Christmas Fund-Raising Auction, 

proceeds to benefit the club.  

Raffle tickets are $1.00 each; note that Platinum-Level members 

benefit from a two-for-the-price-of-one special! 

Many wrapped gift prizes of cool sci-fi/holiday items will be 

arrayed under the tree from which winners may chose! 

By special arrangement, we are meeting in the “Harmony Room” on the 

ground floor of an apartment building situated just behind the Plaza 

Pointe-Claire mall.  Said mall is located at the corner of St-Jean Blvd. and 

Donegani Avenue/Highway 20 in Pointe-Claire, on the West Island. The 

locale is accessible by car, commuter rail, or bus, and at between a 5- 

and 15-minute walk away from the several public transit stops nearby. 

Commuter train stops, either Gare Pointe-Claire or Gare Cedar Park; bus, 

201, 203, or 211 (check STM route schedules). 

Because this locale is a private residence which the club is employing by 

special arrangement, we are curtailing publication of the specific address 

for reasons of privacy. 

However, all members have been e-mailed a special password              

and upon visiting the “Members Only” section of the club Web site 

(www.MonSFFA.ca), under “Our Holiday Feasts,” the details can be there 

found, including address, directions, map, and local parking information, 

viewable or downloadable as a PDF. If you have not yet received this 

password, please contact president@monsffa.ca to request it. 

http://www.monsffa.ca/
mailto:president@monsffa.ca

